To: All Parish/Town Council's and Parish Meetings

I am writing to let you know that the District Council is commencing a Polling District and Polling Place Review consultation, I would be grateful if you could display the attached notice somewhere prominently within the Parish/Town.

The documents, survey and information can be found on the Council's website at: <a href="https://www.westoxon.gov.uk/about-the-council/elections-and-voting/polling-districts-and-places/">https://www.westoxon.gov.uk/about-the-council/elections-and-voting/polling-districts-and-places/</a>

https://www.westoxon.gov.uk/pollingdistrictandpollingplacesconsultation/
The consultation will be open until 4 November 2024.

It would be much appreciated if you were able to respond to the survey to give your view or support for your local polling premises within your ward or wider in the District, any detail that we can look at with regard to accessibility, room layout or functionality for the premise would also be welcomed. Please email <a href="mailto:elections@westoxon.gov.uk">elections@westoxon.gov.uk</a>, or alternatively please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions or any feedback for the consultation exercise.

Kind regards

**Electoral Services Manager** 

for Giles Hughes - (Acting) Returning Officer

West Oxfordshire District Council

**Council Offices** 

Woodgreen

Witney Oxon OX28 1NB